
TERM 2, WEEK 8, 2025

Mulgoa Matters

Principal’s Message….Dates for the 
calendar……

    Friendship  Love  Learning

26th 
June

Tracksuit 
mufti day

29th 
June
P&C 

Bunnings 
BBQ

4th July
Visitor’s 

assembly 
2pm

4th July
Last day of 

Term 2!

Dear Parents, Carers, and School Community,

What a fantastic week it has been at our school! I want to 
take this opportunity to extend a heartfelt thank you to 
everyone who contributed to the success of our Athletics 
Carnival and Gala Day. These events are wonderful 
highlights in our school calendar, and this year’s 
celebrations were truly outstanding.

I am incredibly proud of our students for their enthusiasm, 
commitment, and the way they supported each other 
throughout the day. Their team spirit and positive attitudes 
were on full display and reflect the strong values we 
nurture within our school community.

A huge thank you also goes to our dedicated staff and the 
many family volunteers who gave their time and energy to 
ensure everything ran smoothly. Events like these simply 
would not be possible without your tireless support and 
planning.

I’d also like to acknowledge our friends and colleagues at 
Wallacia Public School and Luddenham Public School. It 
was a pleasure to collaborate with you in making our 
small schools carnival such a successful and inclusive 
event for all involved.

Thank you again to everyone who played a part in making 
this week so memorable.

Justine Blackley



Reminders
* Our Year 3-6 camps are fast approaching. 
Payments can be made  by cash to the classroom 
teacher or online to your child’s account at anytime. 
Alternatively you can follow the payment plan option 
with the 1st installment due for 5/6 & the 2nd 
installment due for year 3 & 4 on  Thursday 3rd July.

If you have any questions or require any support 
please come and see Mrs Blackley or Mrs Stanczyk 
in the office.

Our P&C are holding a BBQ Fundraiser at South 
Penrith Bunnings on Sunday 29th June 2025.
It would be wonderful if as many families as 
possible could please donate an hour or two of 
their time on the day. Alternatively we welcome 
donations of soft drinks and water. Any donations 
can be dropped at the office by Friday 27th June.
Please see our P&C committee or the School 
office for more information. 

Term 2 dates…
Tuesday 24th June - Spelling bee 5/6
Wednesday 25th June - Spelling bee Yrs 3 & 4
Thursday 26th June - Tracksuit mufti day
Friday 27th June - Awards due to office
Tuesday 1st July - P&C meeting 7pm
Thursday 3rd July - NAIDOC day
Friday 4th July - Visitor’s assembly 2pm and 
last day of term

Term 3 dates…

Monday 21st July - Staff Development Day
Tuesday 22nd July - Students return for Term 3



Principal awards




